Newsletter



Principal's Comment:

I orea te tuatara ka patu ki waho A problem is solved by continuing to find solutions

Our Strategic plan for 2024 and 2025 has 3 goals. One of the goals is to support the wellbeing of students, staff and whanau by ensuring safe and inclusive learning environments. Our schoolwide behaviour changes are working on the safe aspect. We have actioned stand downs this year for extreme behaviours and have also seen the positive impact of "positive Friday's". Our students don't want to miss out so they personally work on their behaviour. Inclusive means accepting all children - no matter what they bring witth them. Ensuring we are catering for the variety of needs our diversity brings. The full document is available on our school website.

School News:

Easter Break

The Easter break is from Good Friday (29th March) with the return day to school on Wednesday (3rd April)

PTA Wednesday 3rd April 7:00pm

Wine/Cheese, Nibbles
provided
Calling all parents, family
member, whānau and friends
of the school who are
available and interested in
becoming part of a PTA.
Helping out at different school
events, activities, fundraising
and other things for our

We are having a get together next Wednesday night in Room 1. Come along and meet some other parents.

school.

FUNDRAISER

CookieTime Rookie Cookies orders in by Wednesday 10th April

TOD - Monday 29th April

This includes the College and Intermediate.

Term 2 starts Tuesday 30th April

Afterschool Sports

Term 1 afterschool sports are coming to an end.
Congratulations to everyone

involved. Special thanks to all parents

Special thanks to all parents for getting students to games and helping with coaching.

Important Dates:

29th March
1st April
2nd April
3rd April
4th April
10th April
12th April
Last day of Term One

29th April Kāhui Ako TOD 30th April First day of Term Two





Term One, Week 9